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Statement From Gov. Nikki Haley On The Passing Of Senator Billy O'Dell 

COLUMBIA, S.C. - Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement on the passing of Senator 
Billy O'Dell:

"For more than 25 years, Senator Billy O'Dell worked tirelessly for the people of his district and the state, 
and we are forever grateful for his service. Michael and I ask that you lift up Senator O'Dell's wife, Gail, and 
his family, friends and constituents during this difficult time. He made South Carolina a better place."
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